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FOOD DRIVE 
Canned food and other essentials will be collected at Damage 

Prevention Committee meetings and various locations 

throughout Eastern Virginia during April – August.  The 

donations will support the Foodbank of Southeastern Virginia 

and the Eastern Shore which provides nutritious meals to 

thousands of local individuals annually.  For more information 

about the Foodbank, visit www.foodbankonline.org.  

 

For a canned food collection box for your office, a 

list of additional drop-off locations, or to make 

arrangements for food pick-up, please contact 

Michelle at MHorton@ditchwitchva.com   

 

 

 

 

4th Annual 

Food Drive  

 

April – August 

2018 

 
Donate items at 

Eastern DPC 

Meetings  

 

Drop-off locations 

throughout Eastern 

Virginia 

  

Shopping List 

(non-breakable containers with  

intact nutritional labels) 
 

Peanut butter, Tuna, 

Chicken, Ham, Beans 
 

Canned fruits and vegetables 
 

Cereal, Pasta, Oatmeal, Rice, 

Crackers 
 

Soups, Stews, Boxed meals, 

Canned pasta 
 

Baby food, Formula, 

Diapers, Baby wipes 
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